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(INSERT DATE FOR LETTER)


Dear (TITLE LAST NAME),

We, the teachers, children, and parents at [Pre-K Site Name], would be delighted if you could visit our classroom in celebration of Georgia Pre-K Week between October 7-11, 2024, to read a children’s book and experience the quality early learning that happens at our site thanks to Georgia’s Pre-K Program. As a valued member of the community, you will get to hear from teachers and community partners about the value of quality early learning and help us raise awareness of our program. 

Organized by Voices for Georgia’s Children and Bright from the Start: Georgia Department of Early Care and Learning (DECAL), Georgia Pre-K Week brings state, local, and corporate leaders to Georgia Pre-K classrooms to let them see firsthand the quality early learning happening in Georgia. [Pre-K Site Name] is proud to participate in this event because we know that quality early education is one of the best investments we can make. Your participation could even help the [House/Senate] win the CALi prize, awarded to the legislative body with the highest percentage of visits!

More than 2 million students have passed through the doors of the Georgia Pre-K program since it started in 1992 – 32 years ago! Pre-K students in Georgia demonstrate significant growth across all domains of learning, including language and literacy skills, general knowledge, math skills, and behavioral skills. Georgia’s Pre-K program essential to our children and all of Georgia. 

Please call me at [phone number] by [date] if you have any questions at all!  

Thank you and we hope you will join us to celebrate the importance of quality Pre-K programs in the life of a child.

Best regards,

[Name]
[Position]
[Pre-K Site Name]
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